
Zig Zag Road Closure January 2016 
 
We received this information from The National Trust on 14th 
December 2015: 
 
For reinstatement of the roadside verges, half of the Box Hill 
Zig Zag Road will be closed for the week commencing 11 
January during working hours, (those working hours are yet 
to be determined, so lets say 08am to 6pm to be on the safe 
side). Passes will be issued to authorised traffic. Emergency 
services will be allowed to pass through under blue lights. 
  
Wednesday 13 Jan will be our official annual Road Closed 
Day when the Zig Zag Road will be closed to all unauthorised 
traffic for 24 hours. Passes will be issued to authorised 
traffic and emergency services granted access under blue 
lights. 
	
  


